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Quaker Chemical Corporation Changes Dial-in Number For Third Quarter Investor Conference Call

October 29, 2012

CONSHOHOCKEN, Pa., Oct. 29, 2012 /PRNewswire/ -- Quaker Chemical Corporation (NYSE: KWR) today announced a change in the dial-in
number for its third quarter results investor conference call due to the severe weather conditions expected as a result of Hurricane Sandy. The new
dial-in number for the call to discuss the Company's third quarter results is 877-270-2148. Participants can also access the call by listening to a live
audio webcast through Quaker's Web site at www.quakerchem.com. A digital replay will be available through Friday, November 2, at 877-344-7529.
Quaker's third quarter results are scheduled for release late in the day on Tuesday, October 30, as originally announced.

Quaker Chemical is a leading global provider of process fluids, chemical specialties, and technical expertise to a wide range of industries,
including steel, aluminum, automotive, mining, aerospace, tube and pipe, cans, and others. For nearly 100 years, Quaker has helped customers
around the world achieve production efficiency, improve product quality, and lower costs through a combination of innovative technology, process
knowledge, and customized services. Headquartered in Conshohocken, Pennsylvania USA, Quaker serves businesses worldwide with a network
of dedicated and experienced professionals whose mission is to make a difference.
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